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Good morning,
We are starting to see armyworms in the common areas and will begin spraying entries, islands and 
common areas soon. Please be aware armyworms can damage your lawns and vegetationÂ very quickly. 
Consulting with your lawn professional is recommended to determine appropriate action needed if any. 
Please see the information below.

Armyworms are theÂ larval stage of several moth species that can cause significant damage to lawns, 
crops, and other plants.Â They are known for their tendency to move in large, troop-like groups 
as they feed, hence the name "armyworm".Â While not harmful to humans or animals, they can 
quickly defoliate areas of turf and vegetation.Â 

--
Tom Motley, President
Magnolia Trace POA
PO Box 963
Mustang, OK 73064
magnoliatracepoa@gmail.com
405-834-8098


